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To whom it may concern,

	

APR 0 9 2007

STATE OF ILLINOIS

I would like to express my opposition to the proposed dumping of toxic waItP( RR Control Board
Peoria County landfill . The landfill site would be in danger of contaminating the aquifer
and endangering our residents and our children . I realize toxic waste must be disposed of
somewhere, but this is not an ideal site . We must protect our citizens, our land and our
water .

Sincerely,

Tom Oltman
Peoria, 11 .
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